
From: Gene Matthews <GMatthews@RichardsonPlowden.com>
To: Adams, Marcia SMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 9/15/2010 2:24:17 PM
Subject: RE: Agency Fidelity Bond

Marcia:
 
You should definitely contact the insurance company, report the loss, and seek to recover in both instances.
 
Gene
 

From: Adams, Marcia S [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 1:02 PM
 
To: Gene Matthews
 
Subject: FW: Agency Fidelity Bond
 
Gene,
Apparently, we have an insurance policy that covers the agency for up to $50,000 for each occurrence of fraud.  Does this 
apply to our 2 latest cases, and if so, will this be a factor in what you are preparing for the civil cases?  Please advise on how 
to proceed.  Also, do you have any word from the Attorney General’s office?
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Marcia
 

From: Lucas, Cathy 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 10:25 AM
 
To: Adams, Marcia S; Earley, Jr., Jimmy E
Subject: Agency Fidelity Bond
 
Attached is a copy of the agency fidelity bond document.
Marcia, I put a hard copy in your tray as requested.
 
Cathy Lucas, Procurement
S.C. Department of Motor Vehicles
10311 Wilson Blvd.
Blythewood, SC 29016
803-896-7858
Fax: 803-896-3855
cathy.lucas@scdmv.net
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